
14 March 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

You will be aware that the industrial dispute between the teachers’ union, the NEU, and the
government has still not been resolved and that this week there are national teacher
strikes across the country on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. As with the last
strike day we will definitely be able to open school for:

✔ All of year 11, in school all day

✔ Year 13 in school when they have sessions

If you have a particular issue with providing childcare for children who are in other year
groups please can you email Mrs Palmer on Lpalmer@wykhampark-aspirations.org by
12 noon on Tuesday 14th March at the latest.

Kind regards

Sylvia Thomas
Executive Principal


